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Congratulatory Messages by the Foreign 
Botanical Societies 

The Botanical Society of Japan acknowledges the Finland Botanical Society 
for the following congratulatory message to our Society at the Centennial Anni- 
versary of the Society. 

To 

The Botanical Society of Japan 

Societas Biologiea Fennica Vanamo expresses its appreciation for the most 
cordial invitation to participate in the Centenary Jubilee of The Botanical Society 
of Japan. We regret that we are not able to send a delegate to the ceremony. 
Our Societas (86 years old this year) sends to the elder brother society the most 
honouring congratulations. 

Suomen Biologian Seura Vanamo 
Societas Biologica Fennica Vanamo 

Olli Halkka Marjatta Lassig 


